PRAIRIE HEIGHTS COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
March 1, 2010 High School Auditorium
7:00 p.m. 02458 1150E, LaGrange, IN

MINUTES

The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in a special session on Monday, March 1,
2010. The meeting was held in the High School Auditorium.

The meeting was called to order by President Mike Howe at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and a
reading of the Mission Statement.

Board members Todd Perkins, Janet Grabill, and Bob Ledgerwood made public statements to the audience
regarding the issues surrounding the loss of revenue and reduction in force proposals. Board discussion
among members and Mr. Middleton continued with all parties participating. Final comments were made by
President Mike Howe regarding the issues discussed and adjournment was declared at 8:16 p.m.

“Excellence in Education — Preparation for Life”




